
Please use the paragraph below to share information about the #PFPDayofGiving with your 
parish, school, organization, or society.  
 
 
Will you join Conception Abbey and Seminary College in support of our mission to form Men of 
God for the future of the Church? Please mark your calendar for the 2024 Partnering for 
Future Priests DAY OF GIVING, October 18. This one-day online fundraising challenge will 
rally friends like you around the opportunity to support your priests of tomorrow. The day will 
include opportunities to connect with the monks and seminarians, as well as ways to get to know 
and support our work here at Conception. You can give online at www.conception.edu/pfp, over 
the phone, or through the mail, any time between now the PFP Day of Giving, October 18. If you 
have questions, contact Kim Stiens at (660) 944-2881 or events@conception.edu.  
 
 
 

http://www.conception.edu/pfp

